Wolverine Community Schools Board of Education Special Meeting August 30,2021 In Person

A special meeting of the Wolverine Community Schools Board of Education was convened in the high school science classroom on August 30th, 2021. Board President Brado called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m.

CALL TO ORDER

PRESENT: Sloan, Poznanski, Dunham, Ashenfelter, Hill-Scheffler, Brado, Stafford ABSENT: None

ROLL

There were no changes or additions to the agenda. The Board accepted the agenda as presented with an all aye, none opposed vote.

AGENDA

The Board pledged Allegiance to the Flag and observed a moment of silence in preparation for school decisions that must be acted upon for the children, staff and our school, and also for the American servicemen and others who lost their lives in Afghanistan this past week.

ALLEGIANCE/ SILENCE

Due to the CDC, health department and input from local doctors, superintendent Baughman presented to the Board a revised COVID Plan for the 2021-2022 school year. He thoroughly explained the rationale behind the revision and addressed the concerns of the Board and a member of the public who was in attendance.

REVISED 2021-2022 COVID PLAN

After consideration and discussion, member Sloan made a motion to accept the Revised COVID Plan with support by member Hill-Scheffler. Roll call: All yes, none opposed. Motion carried. [copy attached]

ADJOURN-MENT

Board president adjourned the meeting at 6:48 p.m. All aye, none opposed.

Board Secretary